
 

 

th Early Career workshop in 
Quantitative Political Economy 
 

 

- May  at King’s College London (in person) 

 

About QPE 

Based in the Department of Political Economy at KCL, the Quantitative Political Economy 
research group (QPE) strives to gather political scientists and economists and is committed to 
bridging the two disciplines.  

 
About our early career workshop: 

• We look forward to offering excellent networking opportunity, insightful feedback, 
and social events for early career quantitative political economists.  

 
• We welcome PhD students and Postdocs from all social science disciplines who either 

apply advanced quantitative methods or formal modelling to study political economy 
and politics, or who conduct quantitative policy evaluations. Selected participants will 
discuss their work for  minutes. Each presenter will be assigned a discussant from 
KCL faculty. 
 

• In addition to presentations from early-career academics, the workshop will include 
keynote address by Sonia Bhalotra (University of Warwick) and Peter van der Windt 
(NYU-Abu Dhabi)  

 
• Participants are invited for a conference dinner on the evening of May th. 

 
• There is no fee for the event. We have a limited number of travel and accommodation 

grants available. If you require one of the grants to attend the workshop, please 
indicate this in the application form. 
 

• The workshop will start around : on  May, and it will end around : on  
May.  
 
 

 

How to Apply: 

Fill the application form here. The deadline is  March, .  

https://sites.google.com/view/kingsqpe/home?authuser=0
https://sites.google.com/site/srbhalotra/
https://www.petervanderwindt.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd7VDeE-YE4kGmhxBEA69xRD5MGCL2X6CVN8gW_W_R7qVs0QQ/viewform?usp=dialog

